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The time is over for half-measures. It is time to ban not only fracking in the Delaware basin, but also
stop the use of our precious water resources for gas extraction and to ban the disposal of fracking
waste. We only have one Delaware River. Its health is paramount, as is the health of the people who
live here and those elsewhere that depend on its water. The DRBC must act now. Residents and
future generations will thank you.
 


